

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 5th June 2025

Confirmed Year Six Residential – PGL Marchants Hill Monday, 22nd June – Wednesday, 24th June 2026

Dear Parents and Carers.

Following the communication sent on the 19th of May, the deadline to sign up and pay the deposit has now passed, meaning we have now booked transport and can confirm the final balance.

The uptake has been positive and as a result the cost of transport per child is less than initially quoted. We are pleased to confirm that the cost of transport is £23.27 per child (on top of the £378.00 for the PGL experience), making the total balance £401.27. As you have already paid a £48.00 deposit, the remaining balance is £353.27 which needs to be paid by the following dates.

Interim payment	By the 31 st of August	£120.00
Remaining balance	By the 31st of March	£233.27

Payment is to be paid via Arbor by Tuesday, 31st March 2026, to which the outstanding balance can be paid in full or via instalments, but you must adhere to the above deadlines.

We will provide further information as and when we can, but please remember that parents/carers are required to attend a mandatory information meeting which will take place at the beginning of next summer term where key information will be provided.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

